
 

 
Newsletter No 8 
 
                                                                                                                                                               Friday 1st November 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Thank you to all those who attended the Reading Information Session, the feedback was very positive. 
Also, thank you to Mrs Wright- Talaie for organising the event and to the staff who provided an excellent insight into 
teaching reading.  
Well done Helena’s parents who won the year subscription to the Epic app. 
 
                                             

    The Panathlon Challenge 

 On Tuesday 29th October, several children from St Vincent’s entered the Panathlon Competition. They were a credit to   

our school and achieved 3rd Place. Well done!  

    

Well Done to our Core Value Ambassadors 
 

Perseverance Cooperation Respect Inspiration Compassion 

Gabriel  
(Y3) 

Panathlon Team Ruby- Mai & Elyssa 
(Y5) 

Ziora 
(Y6) 

Lily 
(Y3) 

 
 
 
 
 

Well Done to our Workers of the week 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Noah Adetola Leonardo Asher All of Y4 Jeshuah Elisha 

Emmanuel May Joshua Jenesis Shawn Philip 

 
Reception Admissions 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

November Birthdays 
 

Nathaniel (9), Zoe (10), Eliese- Rose (6), Michael (11), May (6), Mia (9), Ophelia (6), Luca (11), Marcella (10), 
Lilly (8), Elijah (11), Glory (10),  
 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 4th November 3:30pm – 4:30pm  Y4, Y5 & Y6 Futsal/Football 
 

Tuesday 5th November 9:00am -Lean Beans Coffee Morning in the school hall. All Welcome. 
Y5 & Y6 Athletics Competition. ( See separate letter) 
3:30pm – 4:30pm  Y4, Y5 & Y6 Netball 
3:30pm – 4:30pm  Y2 & Y3 Gymnastics 
 

Wednesday 6th November HEALTHY SCHOOL’S WORKSHOPS all day. 
3:30pm – 4:30pm  Y2- Y6 Karate 

Thursday 7th November   7:50am – 8:50am – Y4,Y5 & Y6 Girl’s Football 
3:30pm – 4:30pm  Y4, Y5 & Y6 Athletics 

Friday 8th  November 7:50am – 8:50am – Y4,Y5 & Y6 Girl’s Football  
3pm WOW Assembly (REC –Y6). All welcome! 

Lunchtime clubs running this week 
Monday Y1/2 Football,  Y3/Y4 Bench Ball,                                                     Tuesday Y1/ Y2 Multi-sports, Y3/Y4 Athletics, 
Thursday Y3 Football, Y5/Y6 Bench Ball,                                                         Friday Y1/Y2 Athletics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Reminder: 

Class Photographs 

The proofs for the class photographs have been sent out this week. 

You have an option to order online or return the proofs with payment by cheque or cash. If you are paying by cash, 
please ensure that you enclose the correct amount, as the school will not be dealing with any payments and no change 
can be given. 

All proofs are to completed either online or returned to the school by Wednesday 6th November 2019 

 
Lean Beans 
 
On Tuesday morning there will be a coffee morning at St Vincent’s to find out about a 
Healthy Eating Programme that will take place after school on a Monday for interested 
families. 
 A few years ago, several St Vincent families took part in the programme and found it 
really helpful. 
If you are free, please come along to find out all about it. 
 
 
 
 
ALDI’S KIT FOR SCHOOLS 
Please help us to collect all 300 stickers so that we can receive an exclusive sports kit for the school and a chance to win 
£20 000! We will be collecting the stickers until 10th November. 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Saints Day Mass 

 
St Vincent’s school celebrated a lovely mass with the parish today  for All Saints Day. Thank you Fr Joseph. 
Tomorrow is All Souls Day, a day to remember all those who have died. 
Mass will be celebrated at 9:30am in St Vincent’s church. All families are very welcome. 
 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
God Bless, 
Mrs H. Craft 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 


